
 

 

 

                    ________ 

 

 

        Athens, 30 September 2020 

    

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

The Board of Directors of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission (HCMC) at its 

891/30.9.2020 meeting approved the prospectus regarding the mandatory takeover bid of the 

company "STERNER STENHUS GREECE AB" to the shareholders of the company "PASAL 

DEVELOPMENT SA", according to the provisions of Law 3461/2006.  

 

 
 


